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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 20 OF 2025 
 

Port of Cardiff 

 

Water Supply for the Port of Cardiff 
 

Please be aware that Welsh Water are working on the supply 
to the Port and interruption is expected until close of play 

today  
 
 
 
 

                    Name : …Local Port Services………………….. 
                    Date : …15/08/2025……………………. 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on : …02920 835023…………… 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 


